
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 8/3/2013 1:33:16 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Elizaveta I. Malashenko (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: Kern

General Hagan,

Below are responses to your questions. Also, the County Fire PIO has reported that there were 4 injuries, 3 minor 
and one that required hospitalization.

We are still gathering information. We have PG&E personnel onsite and our Vice President of Power Generation, 
Randy Livingston will be there shortly. We will keep you updated.

Thanks,

Meredith

Q. Who were the third party contractors?
A. We have a contract with Cleveland Wrecking Company to manage the demolition process. They in turn 
contracted Alpha Demolition for the project, who used Demtech to manage the explosives used in the demolition.

Q. Were members of the public invited to view the event? Was there a designated viewing area?
A. No. A designated zone for the public to view the demolition was not established. Public safety officials 
encouraged the public to avoid the area and a street closure was in effect.
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